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Dear Ms. Morrison,

Thank you for contacting me about qualified immunity. | appreciate you taking the time to
express your views. Hearing directly from Michiganders like you helps inform me of the
issues that matter to our state. I’'m so grateful for your input.

As your Senator, my top priority is ensuring the safety of all Michiganders. The role of law
enforcement and government officials is to keep our state safe and serve the families they
are sworn to protect. There is no question this is a difficult time in our country’s history—too
many precious lives are being lost, and | believe it is clear our justice system is failing
communities of color across our country and these injustices undermine the very values our
nation is built on. | also understand law enforcement has the difficult job of keeping our
communities safe. It is a responsibility that is incredibly dangerous and subject to human
fallibility. I will continue to work with my colleagues in Congress to find commonsense
solutions to build trust in communities around the country, and | will carefully review
legislation that comes before the Senate on criminal justice and policing reform, including
the issue of qualified immunity.

Thank you again for contacting me. | always enjoy hearing from you and hope that you
take the time to contact me again soon. For more information, please feel free to visit my
website, http://www.peters.senate.gov, or find me on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram
@SenGaryPeters.
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